                                 “SAY NO TO MEREHAM”
PLEASE SIGN BELOW AND SEND THIS FORM BY 28th SEPTEMBER TO: THE SECRETARY OF STATE, THE PLANNING INSPECTORATE, ROOM 4/04 KITE, TEMPLE QUAY HOUSE, 2 THE SQUARE, TEMPLE QUAY, BRISTOL, BSI 6PN
In response to the revised planning application made on 6th September 

REPRESENTATION 
Statement to Oppose the Appeal of Multiplex-Stannifer Development with regard to Mereham New Settlement. Application Number: APP/W0530/A/06/2014216/NWF and 
APP/V0510/ A/06/2014221/NWF. 

We write with regard to the above applications and to state that we oppose any and all aspects of both the original planning application and the latest revisions to Planning Application. 

We cite the following reasons: 

1. All aspects of the proposed development have been examined and rejected under the rigorous process undertaken by the relevant authorities in respect of housing and development plans for the Cambridge Sub-Region. 

2. The proposed development does not meet any of the criteria as stated in the Regional Planning Guidelines. 

3. The proposals remain non-committal in respect of the true environmental impact of the proposed development. 

4. We believe the data and analysis to be flawed in respect of the increase in road traffic due to the proposed development. 

5.   We do not believe that the proposed development can meet the housing needs of Cambridge. 

6. We see no evidence that the proposed development can be shown to be sustainable, as required under all aspects of Regional Planning Guidelines. 

7. We do not believe that the existing infrastructure would be able to cope with the increase in demand that such a development would bring, until such time as those specific to the development 'come on line'. 

8. We believe strongly that such a development would have a significant negative effect on the commercial development of the Ely area, on the quality of life for both existing and future residents. 

9. We believe strongly that the plans for the Al 0 would have significant and negative effects on road safety. 

10. We do not believe that the plans or their revisions make sufficient provision for existing communities to be able to benefit from an under-resourced and unsustainable 'new community'. 

SIGNED: …………………………………………..FULL NAME:…………………………………………

ADDRESS: …………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
_ 


_ 

